
TOWNSHIP OF WELLINGTON NORTH 
COURT OF REVISION 

RHAME DRAIN 
MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 25, 2017 – 7:00 P.M. 

 
The meeting was held in the Municipal Office Council Chambers, Kenilworth. 

 
Members Present: Steve McCabe, Chair 
 Sherry Burke 
    Dan Yake 
 
Also Present:  Karren Wallace, Clerk- Secretary 
 Michael Givens, Chief Administrative Officer 
 Catherine Conrad, Deputy Clerk 
 Neal Morris, Drainage Superintendent 
 
RESOLUTION CoR2017-007 
Moved by: Member Yake 
Seconded by: Member Burke 
THAT the Court of Revision for Rhame Drain be convened at 7:11 p.m. 
CARRIED 
 
Chair McCabe welcomed everyone and advised the Court of Revision of the 
Township of Wellington North was meeting for the purpose of considering and 
determining appeals from the assessments regarding By-law Number 067-17 
Rhame Drain).  
 
Neal Morris, Drainage Superintendent, explained that the future maintenance 
schedules have been updated because some of the properties have been 
severed. 
 
Karren Wallace, Clerk-Secretary, advised that no written appeals were received.  
 
RESOLUTION CoR2017-008 
Moved by: Member Burke 
Seconded by: Member Yake 
THAT the Court of Revision concur with the K. Smart Associated Limited report 
and assessment schedules for the Rhame Drain (Part Lots 25 & 26, Concessions 
6 & 7 – former Township of Arthur). 
CARRIED 

 
RESOLUTION CoR2017-009 
Moved by: Member Yake 
Seconded by: Member Burke 
THAT the Court of Revision convened to consider the Rhame Drain be adjourned 
at 7:14 p.m. 
CARRIED 
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